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February 27,1985
3F0285-27

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. Hugh L. Thompson, Jr. Director

Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302

; Operating License No. DPR-72
i Response to Generic Letter 85-04

Dear Sir:
|

This letter will confirm that our response to Generic Letter 85-04, regarding our
requirements for operator licensing examinations through September 30,1988, will
be delayed. We will forward our estimated requirements on or before April 1,1985.

Sincerely,

G. R. Westafer
Manager, Nuclear Operations
Licensing and Fuel Management
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cc: Mr. Don H. Beckham
Chief, Operator Licensing Branch
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
AR-5221
Washington, DC 20555
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